
Good Evening Center High School Families and Friends, 
  
This is Jerald Ferguson, Center High School principal, with my message for the week of January 

18th.  If you are interested in joining me for my virtual, open office hour every Tuesday from 

9:00 to 10:00 AM, please contact Ms. Poor at (916) 338-6422 to schedule and reserve a time. 
  
There is no school tomorrow, Monday, January 18, 2021, in observance of Martin Luther King, 

Jr.’s birthday.  Classes will resume on Tuesday with a regular B day. 
  

As a friendly reminder, the window for teachers to submit students’ official grades for the fall 

semester has been postponed to Friday, January 22, 2021, in order to afford site leadership time 

to carefully and intentionally consider all options that will best reflect student achievement under 

the current, nontraditional circumstances of distance learning.  This has not altered the end of the 

first semester nor extended the deadline for students to submit work. 

  
The Center High School College and Career Center will be hosting a financial aid night on 

Thursday, January 21, 2021, at 6:30 PM presented by Sierra College financial aid specialist.  We 

will be reviewing how to complete the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (also known as 

the FAFSA).  
Zoom Meeting ID 974 9326 8875 

Passcode: cougars 

  
The following is a message from our ETS advisors: TRIO Educational Talent Search (ETS) is a 

federally funded program designed to prepare & motivate low-income, first generation middle 

and high school students for college. In this free program, students receive information about 

career exploration, financial aid, college applications, and more!  Please join one of our CHS 

ETS advisors, Molly, on Tuesday, January 19th at 5:00PM for a brief information session about 

the program. Use the Zoom information below to attend, and click here to explore their website. 

If you have any questions beforehand, you may contact Molly at schullm@arc.losrios.edu. 

Zoom Meeting ID: 813 6146 4796 
Passcode: 75KYPd 

  

We hope that everyone has a wonderful week. 
  
Sincerely, 
Jerald Ferguson, principal 
 

https://arc.losrios.edu/student-resources/trio-educational-talent-search
mailto:schullm@arc.losrios.edu

